
A nurse will review each student’s immunization 
history to see which immunizations they can receive 
at the clinic. Please note that some students may 
not be due to receive immunizations at this time.

10355 King George Boulevard, Surrey

Tuesday, August 29 and Wednesday, August 30

1 p.m. to 6 p.m.

Public Health 
Immunization 
Drop-In Clinic
Kindergarten
to Grade 12 
students


